From: <u>Vijay Kaul</u>

To: West Midlands Interchange

Cc: <u>Ian Culley</u>

Subject: RE: West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]

Date: 08 August 2018 10:17:14

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

Dear Robert

Thank you for the invitation to make a representation on the adequacy of consultation carried out by the applicant at pre-application stage.

The City of Wolverhampton Council as a relevant local authority, make the following representation regarding the adequacy of the **West Midlands Interchange** consultation at pre-application stage. This representation is made in accordance with Section 55 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and therefore comments on the duties set out under Sections 42, 47 and 48 of Planning Act 2008 (the Act) relating to consultation and publicity (insofar as engaging with this Council).

The City of Wolverhampton Council considers the applicant has met the duties under the Act, and therefore considers the Planning Inspectorate can accept the application for Examination.

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you require anything further.

Kind regards

Vijay Kaul Senior Planning Officer City of Wolverhampton Council

Tel. Office: 01902 553791 Tel. Mobile: 07773 193235

Email: Vijay.Kaul@wolverhampton.gov.uk



Find out why the City of Wolverhampton should be your next investment location here

From: West Midlands Interchange < WMInterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk >

Sent: 03 August 2018 15:58

To: West Midlands Interchange < WMInterchange@pins.gsi.gov.uk > **Subject:** West Midlands Interchange - adequacy of consultation request

Dear Sir/Madam,

Please see the attached correspondence

Yours,

Rob

Robert Ranger Case Manager National Infrastructure Planning

The Planning Inspectorate, Temple Quay House, Temple Quay, Bristol BS1 6PN

Direct Line: 0303 444 5042 Helpline: 0303 444 5000

Email: robert.ranger@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Web: https://infrastructure.planninginspectorate.gov.uk/ (National

Infrastructure Planning)

Web: www.gov.uk/government/organisations/planning-inspectorate (The

Planning Inspectorate)

Twitter: @PINSgov

This communication does not constitute legal advice. Please view our <u>Privacy Notice</u> before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.

Correspondents should note that all communications to or from the Planning Inspectorate may be automatically logged, monitored and/or recorded for lawful purposes.

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this email in error please notify the system manager.

This footnote also confirms that this email message has been scanned by Websense Email Security Gateway for the presence of computer viruses.

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit http://www.symanteccloud.com